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TO: 		Parents/ Guardians
FR: 		The Purple Team Teachers
DATE: 	Wednesday, June 20th, 2012
RE: 		June Field Trip to Ritchie Wharf/Boat Excursion

The Purple Team students will have the opportunity to take part in a field trip to Ritchie Wharf, where we will have a boating excursion aboard the Max Aitken on Wednesday, June 20th, 2012, from approximately 9:00 am – 12:00pm. Students will enjoy the beautiful Miramichi River, as they tour several local historic sites.  Thereafter, they will have the opportunity to buy ice-cream at the dairy bar on Ritchie Wharf.

General Information:
· Cost:  Boat $2 per student (the purple team will fund the remaining $3 to go);  Money for an ice-cream, if you so choose.  
· All school rules including dress code, behavior, and policies on electronic devices, will apply. 
· Wear sneakers and clothing appropriate for outdoor activities.


If you have any questions please contact Mlle Barrieau or Mlle Richardson, at 627-4088 or by email, amy.barrieau@nbed.nb.ca or cheryl.richardson@nbed.nb.ca.  



****Please detach and return to homeroom teacher no later than Friday, June 15th****


__________________________  will be going / not going on the field trip to Ritchie Wharf
        child’s name
followed by a boating excursion aboard the Max Aitken on Wednesday, June 20th, 2012.

Parent/Guardian signature: ________________________________
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